
 
 
The Connecticut Board of Examiners in Podiatry held a meeting on March 2, 2016 at the 
Department of Public Health, 410 Capitol Avenue, Conference Room 3-C, Hartford, Connecticut. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Martin M. Pressman, DPM, Chairman – via telephone 
     Raeanne Curtis – via telephone 
     Vita Hardy – via telephone 
     Leo Veleas, DPM – via telephone 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: None 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:01 a.m. 
 
I. Minutes 

The minutes from the December 2, 2015 were approved, as edited, on a motion by Ms. Hardy, 
seconded by Dr. Veleas. 

 
II. Department of Public Health Updates 
 Investigations Update 

Gary Griffin, Investigations Supervisor, Department of Public Health reported that eleven cases 
are currently being investigated by the Department of Public Health, eight of which are being 
reviewed by consultants.   

 
III. New Business 

Meeting Dates for 2016 
The meeting currently schedule for May 4, 2016 will be moved to June 1, 2016. 
The October 5, 2016 meeting will be held at the Legislative Office Building beginning  
at 9:00 a.m. 

 
IV. Adjournment 

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:06 a.m. on motion by Dr. 
Veleas, seconded by Ms. Hardy. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Martin M. Pressman, DPM, Chairman  
Connecticut Board of Examiners in Podiatry 
 

 



 
 
The Connecticut Board of Examiners in Podiatry held a meeting on June 1, 2016 at the Department 
of Public Health, 410 Capitol Avenue, Conference Room 3-C, Hartford, Connecticut. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Martin M. Pressman, DPM, Chairman – via telephone 
     Vita Hardy – via telephone 
     Leo Veleas, DPM – via telephone 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: Raeanne Curtis 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:07 a.m. 
 
I. Minutes 

The minutes from the March 2, 2016 were approved, as edited, on a motion by Ms. Hardy, 
seconded by Dr. Veleas. 

 
II. Department of Public Health Updates 
 Investigations Update 

Gary Griffin, Investigations Supervisor, Department of Public Health reported that three cases 
have been dismissed since the last meeting and one case has been referred to the 
Department’s Office of Legal Compliance for further review.  Currently there are eight cases 
being investigated by the Department, six of which are being reviewed by consultants.   

 
III. Adjournment 

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:12 a.m. on motion by Dr. 
Veleas, seconded by Ms. Hardy. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Martin M. Pressman, DPM, Chairman  
Connecticut Board of Examiners in Podiatry 
 

 



 

 
 
The Connecticut Board of Examiners in Podiatry held a meeting on September 7, 2016 at the 
Department of Public Health, 410 Capitol Avenue, Conference Room 3-C, Hartford, Connecticut. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Martin M. Pressman, DPM, Chairman 
     Raeanne Curtis 
     Leo Veleas, DPM 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: Vita Hardy 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. 
 
I. Minutes 

The minutes from the June 1, 2016 were approved, on a motion by Ms. Curtis, seconded by Dr. 
Veleas. 

 
II. Department of Public Health Updates 
 Investigations Update 

Gary Griffin, Investigations Supervisor, Department of Public Health reported that two cases 
have been dismissed since the last meeting and two case has been referred to the 
Department’s Office of Legal Compliance for further review.  Currently there are five cases 
being investigated by the Department.   

 
III. Office of Legal Compliance 
 Amira Mantoura, DPM – Petition No. 2015-1152 

Joelle Newton, Staff Attorney, Department of Public Health presented a Consent Order in the 
matter of Amira Mantoura, DPM.  Respondent was not present or represented. 
Ms. Curtis made a motion, seconded by Dr. Veleas, to approve the Consent Order which 
imposes a reprimand and a one year probation.  The motion passed unanimously.  Dr. 
Pressman signed the Order. 

 
IV. Adjournment 

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:09 a.m. on motion by Dr. 
Veleas, seconded by Ms. Curtis. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Martin M. Pressman, DPM, Chairman  
Connecticut Board of Examiners in Podiatry 

 



 
 
The Connecticut Board of Examiners in Podiatry held a meeting on December 7, 2016 at the 
Legislative Office Building, 300 Capitol Avenue, Conference Room 1-B, Hartford, Connecticut. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Martin M. Pressman, DPM, Chairman 
     Raeanne Curtis 
     Leo Veleas, DPM 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: Vita Hardy 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:13 a.m. 
 
I. Minutes 

The minutes from the September 7, 2016 were approved, on a motion by Dr. Veleas, seconded 
by Ms. Curtis. 

 
II. Department of Public Health Updates 
 Investigations Update 

Gary Griffin, Investigations Supervisor, Department of Public Health reported that two new 
cases have been opened since the last meeting.  Currently there are seven cases being 
investigated by the Department, five of which are being reviewed by consultants.   

 
III. Office of Legal Compliance 

 Jameela Fulton, DPM – Petition No. 2015-338 

David Tilles, Staff Attorney, Department of Public Health presented a Consent Order in the 
matter of Jameela Fulton, DPM.  Respondent was not present or represented. 
Dr. Veleas made a motion, seconded by Ms. Curtis, to approve the Consent Order which 
imposes a reprimand.  The motion passed unanimously.  Dr. Pressman signed the Order. 

 
IV. New Business 

Schedule Meeting Dates for 2017 
The following are the meeting dates for 2017. 
March 8, 2017 
June 7, 2017 
September 13, 2017 
December 6, 2017 
All meetings will be scheduled for 10:00 a.m., at the Department of Public Health, 410 Capitol 
Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut. 

 
V. Adjournment 

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:21 a.m. on motion by 
Ms. Curtis, seconded by Dr. Veleas. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Martin M. Pressman, DPM, Chairman  
Connecticut Board of Examiners in Podiatry 
 


